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July 13, 2021
Subject: 2021 Road Resurfacing Project, Number 014-9726
Dear Resident:

The City of Lafayette has awarded a construction contract to Granite Rock for resurfacing and related
improvements on Reliez Valley Road (Rossi Street to Pleasant Hill Road and Moraga Road (City limits
with the Town of Moraga to Rimrock Road).

Work is tentatively scheduled to begin the week of July 26 with an anticipated completion in early
November. Weekly updates of the project schedule will be posted on the City’s web site at
http://www.ci.lafayette.ca.us (select “Public Works & Construction Projects” in the quick links section
on the left corner of the page; then select “City Construction Projects”, and last select the 2021 Road
Resurfacing Project, Project Number 014-9726).

The work will require closure of travel lanes with traffic control during certain phases of the
construction. Traffic control will generally be in effect between 9:00 am and 4:30 pm. Emergency
vehicles will be provided access at all times.

When working on Moraga Road traffic will be restricted to northbound travel only from Old Jonas Hill
Road to the city limits with the Town of Moraga. A detour will be in place directing southbound
motorists to Saint Mary’s Road to Rheem Boulevard and back to Moraga Road. This detour will only be
required when work is occurring on Moraga Road. Please check the Friday updates and changeable
message signs to stay informed on lane closures.

Work on Reliez Valley Road will require the closure of one lane of traffic. Traffic flow will be maintained
in both directions using flag people, however, delays should be anticipated and the use of alternate
routes is encouraged. In addition to repaving the street the existing pedestrian pathway will be
removed and replaced and widened where possible. While this work is in progress pedestrian traffic will
be detoured into a closed vehicle lane on Reliez Valley Road. For your safety and the safety of others
please follow the directions given by traffic control personnel. Prolonged traffic delays should be
expected in the afternoon during school drop off and pickup times. The use of alternative routes,
carpooling and walking are encouraged when possible.

Please keep in mind that street work often occurs in phases, and once work has begun, it does not
necessarily proceed continuously. You will see periods of inactivity between the start and end of the
project. The City and the contractor are anxious to complete this project with minimum delay and
inconvenience to you. While the work is in progress, please lend us your cooperation and extra patience
and be alert to equipment, workers and traffic. During construction. Questions regarding the work may
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be directed to Eric Cushman Granite Rock’s Project Manager at 1-408-574-1400, or | may be reached at
925-299-3247. Again, your patience and cooperation are very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Matt Luttropp

Engineering Services Manager
925-299-3247
mluttropp@ci.lafayette.ca.us
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